
Sunday, May 31, 2020 
 
 
 
Attention All PLA Residents: 
 
We are happy to announce that Paupackan Lake has a plan to re-open the beach in accordance 
with the Pennsylvania Department of Health (DOH). Our Lake Chairman, Steven Prall, led a 
group of volunteers to formulate a detailed plan in accordance with precautions and 
restrictions required by the DOH. 
 
As soon as we have equipment and required placards, the beach will be reopened. In the 
meantime, we’re asking residents to stay off the beach so the work can be completed. 
 
Updates will be posted on the PLA website as soon as they are available. 
 
 
Thank you for your patience. 
 
PLA Board 
 
 


